Rotary RYLA

District 6420

PHOTO CONSENT OPT-OUT FOR

During the Rotary Youth Leadership Awards camp, photos will be taken of students.
One photo will be printed and used for the student’s personal use and will return home
with the student. Some photos may be used in brochures in the future or may take the
form of print in Rotary Club/District newsletters, newspaper articles, etc.

Parents who DO NOT want their child’s photograph used for media purposes must fill
out the form below and have their student bring to RYLA registration on May 3, 2024.

***Parents: If you are OK with having your student’s photo taken and possibly used in
future RYLA material, you don't need to fill this out or return it. Thank you.

If you DO NOT want to have your student photographed for Rotary website or media
purposes, please sign below and have your student turn it in at RYLA registration.

Student’s full name (please print)

Parent/Guardian name (please print)

Parent/GuardianSignature

Date




